


However, I am deeply concerned about the impact of the Local Plan on Edgware and
its residents, both present and future.

In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for
any representationsmade by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community
Association.  Please consider their submissions as reflecting my own concerns.

ather who lives with me is only able to 
 and the broadwalk is the only place he
ves him of his quality of life for a very long period of years due to

the ex excessive development required in these plans, and removes access to
essential needs for him for possibly the rest of his life . 

 Please can you arrange for this letter to be considered as part of the Equality Impact
Assessment? 

Yours sincerely 

Anne keogh

Mobile : 




